Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idaho 83341

March 7,1969

Dear Art:

tnelosad are the letter from Tixier which mav give you
some idea of his plans. Have written to him and said that I
would go to Tucson as he requasts but asked if he wanted to

adrive or fly.

Francois writes that he may not be able to come to Kimberly
this trip as he 1s late arriving in Tucson. If not he tentatively
plans to come back to Kimberly in Sept. or Oct. Anywayv, the trip
to Tueson will zive me a chance to work with both men,

Will send some material from Battle lMountain which 1is quite
workable and we all might want to try 1t.

Hope to see you soon.,

Sincerely,

Don
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